
 

 

 
 
Statement by the President of FFWPU-USA on Jonathan Park's email to the 
National Council alleging wrongdoing and mismanagement 
 
Richard Buessing 
November 13, 2017 
 
Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Warm greetings from Korea! 
 
On Wednesday, November 8, Mr. Jonathan Park sent an email to members of the National Council and 
others alleging wrongdoing and mismanagement at the Family Federation USA headquarters. 
 
The officers and directors of Family Federation USA take this seriously and are moving quickly to 
investigate all of Mr. Park’s complaints and concerns thoroughly and carefully. We will keep the 
membership apprised of further developments in this matter. 
 
True Mother’s Global Rally for the Peaceful Reunification of the Korean Peninsula was a historic victory 
for Heaven. We thank True Parents for guiding us and we thank all our families in America for your 
sacrifice and support to help make America’s offering a significant contribution. 
 
God bless you all,  

 
Rev. Richard Buessing 
President  


